
STATE OF NEW YORK 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

250 VETERANS MEMORIAL HIGHWAY 

HAUPPAUGE, N.Y 1 1788-5518 
SUBIMAL CHAKRABORTI, P.E. JOSEPH H. BOARDMAN 

REGIONAL DIRECTOR COMMISSIONER 

October 19, 2004 

Mr. John Buck 
Hinck Electrical Contractor, Inc. 
160 Irish Lane 
Islip Terrace, NY 11752 

Dear John: 

On behalfof the Department of Transportation, I would like to thank you for the outstanding 
service your company provided as an electrical contractor servicing our Region's bascule 
bridges. Whenever services were requested, your company responded in a timely and 
professional manner. Your staff was very knowledgeable and friendly. We look forward to 
doing more work with your company in the future. 

Very Truly Yours, 

MOUSTAFA SAAD-ELDIN, P.E. 
Regional Bridge Maintenance Engineer 
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